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April 13, 2004 
 
 

Via E-Mail and 
Overnight Mail 

 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-023003 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest advises the Commission that it believes that all issues related to Qwest can be addressed in 
one day of hearing or less.  Qwest will not be cross-examining witnesses on other issues and 
therefore does not have a view of whether the hearing dates of June 2-4, 2004 are still necessary. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
 


